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Jakarta. Singapore Management University and Lippo Group will run a one-day 

industry leaders dialogue to discuss the future and potential of Asean's e-commerce, 

digital and supply chain industry at Hotel Aryaduta in Jakarta on Sept. 26, SMU 

president Arnoud De Meyer said in a statement on Wednesday (21/09). 

The event will host Indonesian business leaders, members of the Singapore 

Chamber of Commerce in Indonesia and the Indonesian Chapter of SMU Alumni 

Association and will serve as an interactive platform for participants to exchange 

ideas about opportunities and trends. 

A panel discussion will also feature a number of notable speakers, including 

MatahariMall.com chairman and Lippo Group director Emirsyah Satar; Venturra 

Capital managing partner, Stefan Jung; Sephora Digital Southeast Asia managing 

director, Alexis Horowitz-Burdick; and a keynote speech from SMU's Lee Kong 

Chian School of Business associate professor, Lim Yun Fong. 

“SMU wants to contribute to the close collaboration in business, government and 

civic society between both countries by providing more opportunities for exchange 

and internships, strengthen our collaboration with partner Indonesian universities in 

research and postgraduate education, and foster more industry tie-ups with the 

private sector,” De Meyer said. 



De Meyer believes that this will foster ties between the two countries and will help 

create and develop talent in both Singapore and Indonesia. 

“We are very excited about the potential to digitally transform the Indonesian 

economy, connect our vast archipelago, empower hundreds of millions of people, 

and move Asean closer to its goal of integration,” Emirsyah said. 

The Jakarta Globe is affiliated with the Lippo Group. 

 


